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Welcome 
This is our first update on our progress at the Edinburgh Academy Hockey 
Pavilion. Construction started in September and is due for completion in 
February 2015.  

The project 
ISG are replacing the school’s existing hockey pavilion with a modern, high-
specification facility incorporating six changing rooms, referee’s changing room 
and a covered terraced area for spectators. The new circa 5,400 sq ft pavilion 
has been sensitively designed and carefully oriented within the existing tree line 
on the Inverleith Place site to minimise its visual impact on surrounding 
properties.  

Considerate Constructors Scheme 
ISG is a founder member of the Considerate Constructors Scheme (CCS), and 
we have engaged successfully with the scheme for many years. The CCS is a 
national initiative which aims to promote improvement within the construction 
industry by encouraging best practise beyond statutory requirements. 

The Hockey Pavilion is registered with the CCS and we will ensure that our 
project complies with the five aims of the scheme: 

 Care about appearance 

 Respect the community 

 Protect the environment 

 Secure everyone’s safety 

 Value our workforce 

Site opening hours 
The opening hours are below. If there are any changes to these we will ensure 
that you are kept up to date. 

Monday to Friday: 7.30am to 5.00pm 
Saturday: 7.30am to 3.30pm (as required) 
Sunday: Site closed 
 

 

Our team 
Project Manager 

Paul Epton 

 

paul.epton@isgplc.com 

07976 043 060 
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Allan Currie 

allan.currie@isgplc.com 

07581 164 045 
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For further information or to discuss how we could help your project please call us on 0141 447 0300 

Construction | Fit out | Specialist Services 

www.isgplc.com 

 

 

Working with the school 
Working on an education project gives us a great opportunity to engage with the 
students and we have already had our first group of pupils visit us on site. This 
allows them to get an insight into what happens on a construction site, and 
allows us to talk about the dangers of playing on live sites. Further visits and 
initiatives will follow, watch this space for updates! 

What the project will look like 
Here is a sneak preview of what the completed building will look like: 

 

 

 

 

 


